
From: Zachary Meers
To: Dan Rieden; Bethany Howard
Subject: RE: 12512 Dexter- HDC Mural & Building Painting
Date: Friday, October 6, 2023 11:54:21 AM

OK cool I just forwarded the application. Mostly we were just painting it to remediate the blight and
the side wall would be used as prep for the proposed mural.

Will someone need to be present at the meeting on the 11th?
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